From: Jay Egelberg [mailto:jegelberg@factuarial.com)

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 4:21 PM

To: RegComments <RegComments@pbgc.gov>

Subject: RIN 1212-AB31 [ERISA 4231 proposed multiemployer mergers/transfers]

In Treasury's final regulations on suspensions of benefits,
there are many helpful nhumerical examples of what kinds of
applications Treasury would or would not approve. In the final
4231 regulations, might it be possible to include some numerical
or "facts-and-circumstances" examples as to what kinds of
merger/facilitated/financial-assistance activities PBGC might
or might not support? |

Thanks in advance for your consideration.
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions.
Cheers,

Jay

Jay K. Egelberg, ASA

Consulting Actuary
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